Nursery Newsletter 14.09.18

We have been continuing to settle in and learn each other's names and familiarise ourselves with the different areas of the setting.

Children are becoming increasingly more comfortable within the setting and we are all looking forward to a fantastic year ahead.



Please make sure all belongings have names in, including all spare clothes.

Reading

Don't forget to read to your child every day and talk to your child about the pictures in the book. Encourage your child to look for and make links between the letter names and the sounds they make.

Please make sure your child has a book bag and they bring it in daily.



Phonics and Reading Parent Workshop - Friday 28th September 9.00 -10.30

Maths Parent Workshop - Friday 12th October 9.00-10.30am

Celebration Day - Friday 12th October 9.15-10.15am

Parents' Evening - 9th/10th October



Sound of the week



Every week in nursery we will have a new "Sound of the Week". Next week our sound of the week will be the sound 's', please could you work with your child to find something in your house that starts with the sound 's' and bring it into nursery. This will be added to our sound of the week box and be used during the course of the week as part of our daily phonics sessions. It can be a household object, a toy or a picture/photo/drawing and must start with the sound 's'.

Many thanks,

The Nursery Team

Ladybird - Ned Symes and Jodie Speer

Butterfly - Amy Foster/Joanne Armstrong and Gina Collingridge

Sandra La Touche and Fiorella Molisso working throughout the setting.